
Documentation and Records of the 
Forum Africa Experience 

All of the records and materials from the Forum Africa 
experience during late 1985 and early 1986 have been 
deposited with the Canadian Council for International 
Cooperation (CCIC) in Ottawa. Included are mailing lists, 
correspondence, reports, print materials and specially pro-
duced audio visual materials from each region. 

Persons wishing to have access to, or copies of, the 
materials should contact the CCIC at 200 Isabella Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario, K1S 1V7, (613) 236-4547. 
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